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September 7, 1979

Mr. M. Peterson
Acting Assistant Director
Export / Import and International Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Peterson:

Please grant us an amendment to license numbers XSi4M-865 (FEY), XSNti-866
(FEY), XSNM-844 ( ARZ/ASZ) and XSNM-861 (LEti/LOM)~t'oliicrease the total
quantities to be shipped to Spain.

The increased quantities for each of the above licenses wil' be 89 Kgs,
of U-235 contained in 2774 Kgs of Uranium. The reason for the increase
is in case any of the fuel assemblies arrive at the site damaged, we can
ship replacement assemblies.

A request for import license will be submitted under separate cover.

Very truly ours,
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R. P. Keenan'

International Customer Services
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cc: T. A. fiarkovich
C. G. Dahlstrom
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